I strongly believe that our forests should be viewed as limited resources. Our use of those resources should be constrained by the need to keep all forests, and their wildlife inhabitants, and the waters that they embrace, healthy for the foreseeable future. The commercial value of resources within theses forest lands should be understood as secondary to the long-range health of the forests per se, even if that means that we humans must make changes in our way of life to adjust to a more limited stock of forest-based resources.

